
 
Our Vision Statement:  754 Primary School will maximise opportunities for its students to be resilient learners in an 
         ever changing world. 
The Values of 754 revolve around: Resilience, Responsibility and Respect. Our whole school approach of School Wide 
     Positive Behaviour Support, is the Framework to support these values.   
 

 
Week 6 Term 3 
 
 
Hello Everyone, 
 
It was decided at last week’s School Council meeting that we hold a community meeting to 

decide the future of the parcel of land at Granite Rock called the BEEC. The meeting will be 

held in the staff room at 5:30pm on Tuesday 28th of August. Everyone with an interest in 

the BEEC is invited to come. I have asked parent and East Gippsland Council employee  

Bec Lamble and DWELP representative and parent Sarah Adcock to attend. I am also  

hoping that everyone who wrote to the school will also attend. It is hoped that a decision 

will be made to keep the land or return it to the Department of Education.  

 

Next Tuesday 6 of our students will head off on a wonderful 9 day experience 

to the shore of Western Port Bay at Somers Camp. This camp will help to 

grow the resilience and independence of each child. Last week I spoke about 

taking yourself out of your comfort zone to achieve wonderful life changing 

learning, these students have definitely embraced that. They will be in a  

cabin with 19 students from other East Gippsland schools and in these mixed 

groups they will forge new friendships that can be renewed in secondary college in the 

years to come. I would like to wish these students the best as they take on this challenge. 

 

The school’s 2018 Parent Opinion Survey will be closing on the 26th of August. Everyone 

should have received the letter outlining how to access the online survey, if you haven’t 

please contact the school who can then issue a new letter for you. I urge parents to com-

plete the survey by this Sunday as it helps guide the school over the following 12 months. 

I would like to thanks those parents who have already submitted their survey.  

 

In today’s newsletter I have included the Department of Education expectation of Parent, 

Student, and Staff behaviour. Please read this and ensure that you are adhering to these 

documents expectations.       

There is never an occasion when violence is an acceptable behaviour. 

        Wednesday 22nd August 2018 

Phone:  5152 4395 

Email:  bairnsdale.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au 

Website: www.bairnsdale754ps.vic.edu.au 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/
BairnsdalePrimarySchool  
Office Hours 8.30am—4.00pm 

August  
 
Sun 26th: Parent Opinion Surveys Due 
 
Tue 28th:    Somers Camp (28th Aug - 5th Sept) 
 
Thur 30th:  District Athletics  
 
 
 
Breakfast Club: Run by the Salvation Army 
Monday and Thursday 8.15am - 8.45am 

September 
Wed 12th: Numeracy Night  
 
Wed 19th: School Disco (Revised Date) 
Thur 20th: Parent Teacher Interviews   
   4.00 - 8.00pm  
 
Fri 21st: Parent Teacher Interviews  
   8.30am - 1.00pm 
  
754 Community Playgroup:  
Every Thursday 9.00am - 11.00am in the hall. 
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Something to ponder:  

A great artist once said, “The greatest danger is not in aiming 

high and failing but aiming low and succeeding.” Michel Angelo.  

We need to have very high aspirations and goals if we are going 

to achieve great things. If we aim to do an ok job we will only  

ever get ok results. However if we aim to do an exceptional job, 

we might not make it all the way but we will get closer to the  

exceptional than if we aim for average. At Bairnsdale PS we are asking your children to 

aim high and expect that of every staff member as well. Every day when I walk around the 

school in and out of classrooms I see the majority of students and every staff member  

tirelessly trying to achieve this.  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
School Absences:  
Parents/Carers, please remember to call the school by 9.00am if your child/children are going to be 
absent this will enable us to mark them accordingly on the roll and save you a phone call from our 
attendance officer.  
 
New Canteen Menu Term 3: 
A new canteen menu has started this term. The new menu is attached to the newsletter as some of 
the prices have increased.  
 
Somers Camp: 
This year Somers Camp runs from Tuesday 28th August to 5th September.  
Please remember to finalise payment by Friday 24th August. Please contact the office if you are 
unsure of your balance. 
 

 
Woolworths Junior Blaster (was Milo Cricket) 5-8 year olds: 
Junior Blasters is for kids learning the basic skills of cricket with participants  
building their skills through fun, game based activities. The activities are  
designed for small groups to ensure every child gets a go, allowing them to test 
and learn new skills. Register online at www.playcricket.com.au and search for 
Meerlieu Cricket Club. 
 
 

 
Parent Opinion Survey: 
We are asking that all parents/carers please remember to complete the Parent 
Opinion Survey. This year the department are trialling an online version to reduce 
the need for paper copies. If you have misplaced your Parent Opinion Survey  
login letter please contact the office and we can re-print a copy for you.  
The survey needs to be completed by Sunday 26th August. Thank you to  
parents/carers that have already completed the survey. 
 
Whole School Athletics Results: 
Last Friday the whole school participated in our annual athletics day at Howitt Park Oval.  
The scores for each house are 
1st Place: Bailey 666 points 
2nd Place: Ketels 587 points 
3rd Place: Matters 488 points 
4th Place: Radford 481 points 
Congratulations to everyone that came to school and participated and most of all 
had fun!  

There is never an occasion when violence is an acceptable behaviour. 

Warwick Fraser 
Acting Principal 



 
 
 

Student Awards 
 

 
Prep A: Matilda Strecker for being a responsible member of our class. You always produce 
quality work and when finished, you happily help others too.  Thank you and well done, Matilda! 
  
1 /2 A: Lachlan Taylor  for making positive choices at the Athletics Day. Lachie participated in the 
9-year-old boys and showed great responsibility all day, following instructions and moving between 
events quickly. Well Done!  
         
1 /2 B: Anna Bence for having such an awesome week. You tried so hard in everything 
you did this week and you wrote the best big write so far. Well done and keep up the great work!  
    
1/2 C: Charlotte Von for Always being responsible in the classroom. Charlotte  
demonstrates she is a responsible by continually being organised for all her teacher focus lessons. 
     
3/4 A: Bailey Laybourne for show ing respect towards his classmates and helping when 
asked. 
                     
3/4 B: Kate Perry you did an amazing job of picking yourself up, dusting yourself off 
and moving forward with positivity. I am very proud of you. Well done! 
 
3/4 C: 
  
5/6 A:  
   
5/6 B: AJ Manuell your decision making and positive choices has set a good example to 
the rest of the class. Thank you for sharing the poem “The Tyger” with everyone at assembly.  
  Autumn Bailey you have a determined attitude towards your work in class. You 
are such a positive student. Thank you for sharing the poem “I Love This Land Australia” with  
everyone at assembly.  
          
5/6 C: Kareem Shaik for persevering w ith a maths problem involving profit and loss 
percentages and not giving up.  
       
5/6 D: . 
 

Canteen News 

 

 
Canteen Closed on Mondays 

 
Slushies are now available at the canteen.  

 
Volunteers welcome from 9:30am to 10:50am  

If interested please see Dan at the canteen or leave your 
name and number with the office staff. 

Please check the menu for new pricing.  

There is never an occasion when violence is an acceptable behaviour. 
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There is never an occasion when violence is an acceptable behaviour. 


